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I support this bill in its entirety. 

We need thoughtful progression in the use of a dwindling and chronically degrading 

quality resource. 

In the future wars will be fought over water and we need equitable plans to conserve 

the special pristine waters that exist in our mountains and aquafirs. 

Factory farms and wasteful legacy ranchers cannot be allowed to buy and lobby our 

waterways into oblivion. 

Water treatment and waste treatment need better than " dilution is the solution, to 

pollution" and trust me, they REALLY believe that crap. 

We need to protect our streams and wetlands from herbicides,  pesticides, and 

rodenticides, as well as fire retardant "forever chemicals" that are being used to stop 

the destruction caused by wildfires unleashed in invasive species of genetically 

modified fir plantations. 

Our agricultural practices are our biggest barrier to plentiful and safe drinking water. 

Thank you for considering public comment on this very fundamental right of future 

generations to safe and abundant drinking water. 


